- CITY OF DE PERE

335 South Broadway

De Pere, WI 54115

Fax No.: 920/339-4049
e-mail: depere@netnet.net

June 20, 2000

Carrie Rackey FEE FREC:E,\/EID

Brownfieids Specialist GEV. i(‘ el e TS L4y AT o)
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources /g/ s RHE>”
Bureau for Remediation and Redevelopment Date S DS / x<3

Northeast Region Headquarters

P. O. Box 10448 WQNB_"; N_EB_ I

Green Bay, WI 54307-0448

Re:  Liability Clarification Letter for the City of De Pere
Dear Ms. Rackey:

Please find enclosed a check in the amount of $500 for the requisite fee to the Wisconsin
Department of Natural Resources for a letter clarifying the extent of the City’s liability regarding
the Better Brite property. This letter is to clarify the City’s liability if it were to take title to this
environmentally contaminated property.

If you have any questions, please call me at 920-339-4044.

Sincerely,
T\J\M.—N/\

Kevin M. Brunner

City Administrator
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Enclosure

& Judith Schmidt-Lehman, City Attorney
William Patzke, Director of Planning and Economic Development
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